

Sunshine Disposal & Recycling

July 14, 2011

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff No. 7 for Sunshine Disposal, Inc. d/b/a Sunshine Disposal & Recycling (G-199). The purpose of this filing is to reflect increased pass-through disposal fees for CDL at the Sunshine Recyclers transfer station.

This filing not a general rate increase under provisions of WAC 480-07-505(3)(a). Sunshine Disposal, Inc. is a Class 'C' hauler as defined in WAC 480-70-041.

Customers will be notified of this change on their next regular billing in accordance with WAC 480-70-271(2)(a)(iii).

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-279-9727 or 509-252-9068 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectfully,

John Lloyd

Chief Financial Officer

Bus. (509) 924-5678 • Fax. (509) 924-7448 • 2405 N. University Road • Spokane Valley, WA 99206 • www.sunshinedisposal.com
Locally Owned and Operated for Four Generations